

Sussex Committee
Honorary President: Mick Cleary

From: 27 Vicarage Lane

East Preston West Sussex BN16 2SP

Russ Williams Esq

Dear Russ

## Sussex Region Wooden Spoon – Christmas Lunch 16<sup>th</sup> December 2010

The dust has settled, the monies counted, the floor swept and everyone got home safely (at least so I understand).

Thank you very very much indeed for making a great event into a fantastic event. There is no doubt that with your involvement, style, infectious enthusiasm and humour that the lunch in the Palm Court Restaurant on Brighton Pier improved to absolutely top class.

I have already recommended you to several contacts, including my brother-in-law, Graham Holloway at Long Sutton Golf Club in Somerset. So if he books you I shall expect a modest commission!

I am delighted to report that we raised a significant sum of money to benefit disadvantaged children in Sussex and everyone is asking me to let them know the date of next year's Christmas Lunch. I believe it will be a case of 'same again next year'.

This note of thanks will

This note of thanks will not reach you until after Christmas. I hope you and yours have had an excellent time and that you all have a great 2011.

Very ber when

Bob Rogers Chairman Sussex Committee Wooden Spoon

www.woodenspoon.com